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WBDU #168 - 30-025-41548 
Dickey, Sylvia, EMNRD 
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 2:08 PM 
To: Fisher, Reesa [Reesa.Fisher@apachecorp.com] 
Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Sonnamaker, William, EMNRD 

Hello Reesa; 

I received the completion paperwork for the well above. After reviewing the order and completion data, it seems 
that the well is out of compliance with WFX-923. 

If you have already submitted a request to amend this order, on the well above to Phillip, please let me know. 

Please note that according to WFX-923 page one (1), bottom paragraph, the actual approved perforated 
injection depth is 5822-6594; After reviewing the C105, cl03, there seems to be a little deviation from this 
approved area. After looking at the PTS grid report, it does however show the well is still in the Drinkard interval. 

Please call me if you read otherwise, concur or have any questions. 

Thank you, 

SYLVIA A. DICKEY 
Compliance Officer 
Hobbs OCD District I Office 
575-370-3188 
575-393-6161 112 
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https://webmail.state.nm.us/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAAAo4sl5jclYQqc0k.. 
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